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Our Ref: LHA/AH 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I hope this letter finds you safe and well. 

 

I am writing to you to inform you that I have today communicated with parents of pupils in Year 10 that they 

will be required to work remotely on Friday 15th and Monday 18th October due to an increase in Covid-19 cases 

amongst pupils and staff. All other pupils are expected to attend school as normal on these days. Pupils in our 

Year 10 Inclusion Provision are also required to attend. 

 

Golden Time 

We have made the decision to revert to a 5 lesson day only on Friday 15th October as a result of the above and 

therefore all pupils on site on this day will be required to leave at the end of lesson 5 at 2.35pm. This means 

that no pupil will be required to stay after this time tomorrow. Golden Time will be back as normal next week. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Lara Hall 

Principal 

 

 

   


